
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

8. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Matthew Noon, Environment Canterbury 
 
 Mr Noon attended and addressed the Committee in respect of clause 7 of the agenda relating to the 

North-East Christchurch bus service review.  In addition he also provided information on the proposed 
West and South-East services review, which is currently being consulted on by Environment 
Canterbury, and updated members on the new routes being provided following on from the review of 
services in the North-West of the city. 

 
 Information relating to the North-East bus service review was then provided and discussed in 

association with the report contained in the agenda. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


